Charity Commission Annual Public

Meeting in Bristol — 3 October 2019

. -

OQur Chair, Baroness Stowell, our CEO and other directors will be hosting our
annual public meeting when we will report on our work over the past year.

Charity Commission staff will be running stands providing advice and
information on subjects ranging from registration to preventing fraud.

The event will take place at City Hall, College Green, Bristol BS1 5TR.

Entry will only be permitted with a valid ticket. Ticket allocation was on a
first come first serve basis, with 1 ticket allocation per charity.
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1. 17 September 2019 All tickets have been allocated but you can join a
waiting list to attend.

2. 11 September 2019 More tickets have been released to attend the next
Charity Commission Annual Public Meeting on 3 Oct 2019.

3. 5 July 2019 Tickets have sold out for this event but you can join a
waiting list for a place.

4. 1 July 2019 First published.


http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-for-england-and-wales-annual-public-meeting-in-bristol-2019/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-for-england-and-wales-annual-public-meeting-in-bristol-2019/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/charity-commission-for-england-and-wales-annual-public-meeting-in-bristol-2019#full-history

